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Annual General Meeting 2016 
To be conducted in accordance with Part 4 of 
the RAA Assoc (Vic) Inc Constitution. 
 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Royal 
Australian Artillery Association (Victoria) 
Incorporated will be held at Sargood 
Barracks, 8 Chapel Street East St Kilda, on 4th 
December at 1100 hrs. (Prior to St Barbara’s 
Day activities.) 
Ordinary Business of the meeting: 
Confirm Minutes of previous meeting. 
Receive and consider the Committee Annual 
Report and the Financial Statement. 
Elect members of the Committee. 
Confirm or vary the Annual Subscription and 
joining fee. 
Any other business 
Business of which due notice has been given. 
 
 
The members eligible to vote at the Annual 
General Meeting are: 
Honorary Members for Life, 
Ordinary Life Members, 
Ordinary Annual Members, 
Ordinary Annual Senior Members. 

 
If nominations for the Committee are not 
received prior to the meeting, nominations 
will be taken from the floor at the meeting. 
 
St Barbara’s Day 

5/6 RVR and 2/10 Lt Bty RAA  
Family Day and St Barbara’s Day 

Celebration 
 

Sunday 4th December 2016.  1200 – 1600 Hrs 
Sargood Barracks 

8 Chapel St East St Kilda 
And 

Adjacent Alma Park 
BBQ Lunch, Family Activities and Fun 

Presentations, Games 
Visit by Santa and Much Much More  

 
Other Activities 
Remembrance Day 
Salute at the Shrine of Remembrance 
1100 hrs 11 November 2016 
 
Australia Day 
Salute at the Shrine of Remembrance 
1200 hrs 26 January 2017 
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RAA Luncheon  
At the RACV Club 
Wednesday 1 March 2017. 
Details later. 
 
Gunners Dinner 
2/10 LT BTY 03 8710 2407 

2nd/10th Light Battery RAA 
Gunners Dinner 

 
Waverley RSL  

Saturday 3 Dec 2016 
$70 

Dress and Bookings: 
Contact 2/10 Lt Bty RAA 

03 8710 2407 

Your Input to this newsletter would be 
appreciated. 
If any member has an article, report on an 
activity, photos of interest, or general 
comments please forward them to: 

Newsletter Editor 
nhamer@bigpond.net.au 

As space is limited, longer articles will be 
forwarded to the new Editor of Cascabel for 
inclusion in the magazine. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Committee Wishes All Members 

A Merry Christmas and A Safe and Happy New Year 
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